From: ander129175@gmail.com

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD

Cc: Stacy Little; anderson.edward13@yahoo.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New Scheduled fees proposal
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2024 9:28:02 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

I just read your proposed schedule for fee changes for the New Mexico State Parks. [ am
absolutely appalled you would treat people like me this way and cater to tourists. I am a 100%
disabled US Marine and I take advantage of the annual camping pass every year. It is one of
the main reasons I picked New Mexico to settle in when I retired. I hope you come up with
something for those of us that sacrificed our health, body, soul, and mind to support this great
country and our beautiful state.

I believe that a review of the software system to discourage multiple back-to-back reservations
and actual enforcement of rules at the campground could take care of this issue that it would
not impact us disabled individuals of the state. I have never, repeat Never, been asked to see
my annual camping pass or my disabled pass. Ever!!!

I hope the state can come to some sort of resolution as I will be canceling and not camping
anymore in the New Mexico state park systems if this is going to be the fee schedule because I
cannot afford that on my disabled income.

Sincerely,

Edward John Anderson
SSGT USMC/DISABLED
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